
We change our look,  but we are
just the same!

Today we changed our name into De La Salle Solidarietà Internazionale- ETS and
our new logo would be La Salle Foundation.

Our mission and team remain the same, to promote children’s rights worldwide
and support our educational programs in the most fragile countries.

https://lasallefoundation.org/
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